f& | ["iﬁ

l\lll(\ \IIU\\I

st JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
GREATER NOIDA 2024-25

Date: 14/08/24

Dear Parents
Namaskar!

N
I

Circular No: JPIS/24/91

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 15 Augusft
on account of Independence Day from Nursery to Grade XII. Regular classes will

resume on Friday, 16th August.

Wishing you a joyful and patriotic Independence Day!

Jai Hind

Ms. Ruby Chandel
p11nc1palQ|p1ntematlonal .co.in
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